
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
    

 
August 25, 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians of Sixth Graders: 
 
We cannot wait to welcome your child to RMS.  Here is some important information for you as you prepare your 
child for the middle school. 
 

• Technology 

➢ This year, the sixth graders will each be assigned a Chromebook.  Be sure to fill out the “2021-22 
Student Network Agreement and Permissions” form in Genesis. 

• Schedules 
➢ Your child’s schedule will be available in Genesis today at 3 PM.  Please note that the schedules are 

locked until all forms (2021-22 Student Network Agreement and Permissions, Parent/Guardian Photo 
Consent Form, COVID-19 Screening Form, Policies of Interest to Parents, RMS Behavior Contract, and 
Homework Room Permission Form) are completed in Genesis.   

• Sixth Grade Orientation  

➢ Thursday, September 2 from 1:00-2:00.  This event is for students only, and masks are required.   

➢ Please drop your child off at the side entrance of the building.  Student ambassadors will be at the 
doors ready to greet them and to show them to the cafetorium.   

➢ Send a copy of your child’s schedule with them.  The ambassadors will be taking the students on a 
tour, so the sixth graders will know where their classes are on the first day of school.  

➢ At 2:00, the students will be dismissed by homerooms.  Please wait outside the side entrance for 
your child.   

• Lockers 

➢ Your child’s homeroom teacher will assign your child a locker on the first day of school.  Please do 
not feel that you have to send all materials with your child on the first day, but it is important to 
send in a combination lock (not a key lock!).  

• 1st Day 

➢ The students will report to their homerooms by 7:35.  The buses will drop students off at the side 
entrance of the building.  Teachers will be stationed around the school to help students find their 
way to their homerooms.   

➢ Your child should bring a copy of his/her schedule. 

• Supply Kits 

➢ If you ordered your child a supply kit through the HSA, he/she will receive it during orientation or 
on the first day of school. 

• Handbook 

➢ Click here to view a copy of our Student Handbook, which can also be found on the RMS website. 
 

Enjoy the remaining days of summer.  We are looking forward to partnering with you in your child’s education. 
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Sharon Moffat Dr. Jonathan Moss 
Principal   Assistant Principal 
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